
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE 
OF APPRECIATION 

 
 
 

This certificate is proudly presented to 

Lawrence Coomber 
 

The Electrotechnology Industry Reference Committee (IRC) awards this Certificate of 
Appreciation in recognition of your valuable contribution as a member of the 
Renewables Technical Advisory Committee in the review and development of the 
Electrotechnology Training Package. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   Paul Walsh     

Chief Executive Officer 
Australian Industry Standards 

 
Larry Moore 

Electrotechnology IRC 
Chair 

10/08/2022 


